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Support 

Sent: Monday, August 1, 2016 11:05 AM 

To: All Faculty & Staff 

Subject: New One Card program coming soon for travel and purchasing 

View this message in a browser.  

 

 

The University of Missouri System is migrating from separate travel and purchasing cards 

to an integrated One Card program, administered by the university’s current card supplier, 

JPMorgan. This program will give us the ability to have cards with options for purchasing 

only, travel only, or a combination of both. 

The key benefits of migrating to a One Card Program will be: 

 Implementation of Chip technology for more secure transactions and increased 

acceptance for international use. 

 Ability to combine travel and purchasing transactions, with separate controls, on a 

single card. 

 Streamlined card management. 

The One Card program migration will begin this fall. By March 2017, all purchase and 

travel cards will be migrated. Additional information will be provided as the project moves 

forward.  

If you have questions, please contact the Finance Support Center. 

MU, UMSYS, & UOEXT: 573-882-3201 (877-752-3334 for outlying offices not in 

Columbia) 

MU Health Care: 573-884-1234 (877-752-3334 for outlying MUHC facilities) 

UMKC: 816-235-1371 

Missouri S&T: 573-341-4266 (877-752-1117 after hours) 

UMSL:  314-516-5366 

Email: FinanceSupport@umsystem.edu 

Sincerely, 

UM System Supply Chain 
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